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Victims' Commissioner 
Mr Seán Neeson asked the Office of the First Minister and Deputy First Minister to report on 
the appointment of a Victims' Commissioner. 
(AQO 58/08) 
 
Rt Hon Dr Paisley and Mr McGuinness: Victims and survivors needs are a high priority for us 
and we want to get the decision on an appointment right. We will take the necessary time to 
do this, not least for those who have suffered so much during the Troubles. We would ask 
everyone to be patient; the appointment of a Victims’ Commissioner is under active, detailed 
and careful consideration and we hope to make an early decision on this important 
appointment. 
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